
ACS INVITATIONAL 8-BALL TOURNAMENT HAS 
BEEN OFFICIALLY CANCELED 

Due to health issues and safety concerns, the OK ACS Board 
along with the Casino Mgt. made the decision this morning that 
it is in everyone’s best interest to postpone the tournament and 
reschedule it for later in the year. 

We thank each and every one of you for your interest in our 
tournament. If you have booked rooms already, please cancel 
them.  Entry fee money already received will be returned 
promptly. If you have money orders made out to ACS send them 
and we will send refund checks back as you may not be able to 
get your money back on your own.  Please be safe……. 
Mary Griffin, OK ACS President    
David Truelove, OK ACS Vice President 


